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From:

Sent: 22 August 2018 10:28
To: pmods22

Subject: Highmoor Farm

We are against any more houses being built in this area. The roads are already congested and with over 1,000
houses already being built off Pendle Road further development at Highmoor Farm will make it far worse.
Schools, Health Centre and the whole infrastructure cannot cope asitis.

Please think carefully what this wilt mean.




